
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
April 8, 2024

Math
Last week, we used our skip

counting skills to learn how to tell
time to the minute on an analog
clock. This week, we will learn

how to tell time by the hour on an
analog clock. When we have

completed those two concepts,
your scholars will be able to tell
time on an analog clock - a rarity
with many children today. Kudos

to them!

Praise the Lord, and let
all that is within me,
bless His holy name!

Please consider contributing to our
“All-In” Campaign.Because the Lord

has showered us all with many
blessings, we thankfully give to Him

and His ministries in response,
Follow the link to donate now!

http://oslschool.org/giving

Phonics and
Literature

Last week, we learned the letter “y”
and how it sounds like /yuh/, one of
the most difficult letters to learn.
This week, we will learn about the
letter “v”, as in vase, valentine, and
vest.We are going so well learning
our red words - kudos to you for
helping! Our red words this week
are give and some..This week for
show and tell, please bring an item

that begins with the letter “v”.

Science

Last week, we were excited

to explore our new ant farm

and watch as our caterpillars

formed chrysalises. This

week, we will continue to

study butterflies as we come

to a culmination of this unit

with a field trip to the

Butterfly Center on April

11th.

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep within

their hearts.

This is what St. John the Evangelist
writes in chapter twenty: The Lord
Jesus breathed on His disciples and
said, "Receive the Holy Spirit. If you
forgive anyone his sins, they are

forgiven; if you do not forgive them,
they are not forgiven

.“Humble yourselves, therefore,
under God’s mighty hand, that he

may lift you up in due time.”

1 Peter 5:6

History

Last week, we heard about
the Mycaneans and the
Greek Dark Ages. This

week, we will learn about
how Greece became

civilized again and how
they invented the alphabet.
We will also learn about

Cyrus the Great.

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

OSL Summer Camp is just around the
corner. Call the office to register your

child for all the exciting things
happening this summer!

Remember to re-enroll your scholar
for 2024-25.

Current students need to re-enroll for
the coming year and space is limited!

Religious Studies
Last week, we read and heard
about the events that happened
right after Jesus’s Resurrection.
This week, we will continue to
learn about the days following
Jesus’s Resurrection as He
appeared to different people,
whether they were walking and
talking, eating fish, or in a locked
room. We will continue to discover

that with God, all things are
possible!

Look Ahead

April 7 - 5th Grade sings

April 8 - Solar Eclipse

1:15-2:00 pm

April 11 - Field trip to the
Cockrell Butterfly Center

(9:45-12:30)

http://oslschool.org/giving



